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November 15, 1990

!

Ms. Diane Hein
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissied

,

Region II, Nuclear Materials Safety Section
101 Marietta Street, Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323

Dear Ms. Hein:

This letter is written to amend the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's Material License 45-19889-01 held by Hoechst celanese
Corporation. The following changes are requested:

License Material shall be used by/oro Condition 11 -

under the supervision of: Ethel G. Tatum, Environmental
Enginear and William W. Wade, Instrument / Electrical
Engineer.

Please delete Harold C. Hunte, Daniel Dickens, Eugene P.
Supinski, Robert Voncannon, and Rodney Davis because they
are either no longer associated with Hoechst celanese
Corportation or directly involved with the supervision of
radioactive sources.

o Condition 13 - William Wade and/or Ethel Tatum will be
in charge of installation ,. initial radiation survey, s
relocation, or removal from service of devices containing
sealed sources.

Mr. William Wade has satisfactorily completed the twenty (20)' hour,
Ohmart Radiation Safety School conducted in Cincinnati, Ohio.
Ethel Tatum nas satisfactorily completed the thiry-six (36) hour
Radiation Safety Training Course conducted at the University of
Texas at Austin.

Included is a check for $300.00 as the fee for the requested
amendment.
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Your prompt action will be appreciated. If additional information
is required, please feel free to contact me at 804-483-7206,

sincerely,

[ A I

Ethel G. Tatum
Environmental Engineer

EGT/sj
' bec: W. W. Wade

J. R. Carr
H. D. Armstrong
E. P. Supinski
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